
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Public Laneway

From: Dale Simpson
Sent: June 26, 2017 9:32 AM
To: Arlene.VanderBeek(5)hamilton.ca
Subject: Public Laneway

Good Morning Arlene,

Please reconsider your vote.
The laneway has been open for over 160 years with no incident.
To my understanding Len Medeiros has bought another house in the neighborhood and is planning on moving, so
selling it off with no consideration of heritage and community values just seems so wrong.

Hamilton Spectator article by Andrew Dreschel mentioned a motion to table the proposal, to give the Municipal
Heritage Committee an opportunity to consider the issue.
That sounds fair.

As one of your constituents I am asking you to please do this.

Thank you
Dale Simpson
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